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Conservative candidate's signs "misleading"

	I am concerned that the new candidate for the Conservative Party in Aurora-Oak Ridges-Richmond Hill has ?re-elect? on his signs.

He may hope to be re-elected in Oak Ridges, but he cannot be re-elected in Aurora since he never has been elected here. 

To me, the signs are misleading much like the Conservatives have been by wasting money with the long campaign (over

$150,000.00) and by lying about helping our Canadian veterans. 

Lastly, the ads that they are running about Trudeau are so far off track and disrespectful by twisting words and only using ?Justin? to

name him.

Come on, Stevie, you must be able to say something good about you and the Harperites party. 

Oh, that's right. You can't.

Nigel Kean

Aurora

        Output as PDF file has been powered by [ Universal Post Manager ] plugin from www.ProfProjects.com |  Page 1/1  |

http://www.newspapers-online.com/auroran/?p=11600
http://www.profprojects.com/?page=upm

